Jonesfield Township 2021 Budget Public Hearing Notice

The Jonesfield Township Budget Public Hearing will be held during the Regular Meeting of the
Jonesfield Township Board on March 15, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. by electronic remote access, unless by the
date of the Board Meeting it becomes lawful under state agency rules for an indoor in-person public
meeting to be held. Electronic remote access, in accordance with Michigan law, will be implemented in
response to COVID-19 social distancing requirements and limitations on the number of individuals in an
indoor public gathering.

If in-person public meetings become a lawful option, then the meeting will be held both in person at the
Jonesfield Township Hall, 217 Eddy St, Merrill, Michigan and via electronic remote access.

The public may participate in the Township Board Meeting and the Budget Public Hearing through
electronic remote access via GoTo Meeting access by computer, smart phone/device using the
following link:

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/263182949
Meeting ID: 263-182-949

The public may also participate by landline phone or cell phone by calling into this toll-free number:
(872) 240-3212 US Toll-free

The township will post the information confirming whether the Township Board will meet and hold the
Budget Public Hearing in person on its notice board in the window located outside the township office,
and the township’s website, www.jonesfield.com.

The Jonesfield Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed township budget for fiscal
year during the meeting. The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the
proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. A copy of the budget is available for public
inspection at the Jonesfield Township Office by appointment only.

Americans With Disabilities (ADA) Notice

The Township will provide necessary reasonable services to individuals with disabilities at the meeting
upon three days notice. Contact: Stanley Brown, Township Supervisor, at 989-



